
VILLAGES AT STERLING RANCH PUD DEVELOPMENT/PRELIMINARY PLAN 

 

NOISE: Chapter 8.4.2(B)(2)(b)(ii) of the Land Development Code states that noise mitigation shall be 

required for single-family and duplex residential subdivisions, which contain lots that will be 

individually owned, and are located adjacent to expressways, principal arterials or railroads. 

Mitigation shall reduce the existing or projected exterior noise levels to 67 dBA Leq. A noise study to 

determine the area of potential impact is required where a subdivision includes or borders an 

expressway, principal arterial or railroad.  

No site-specific noise study was undertaken for Villages at Sterling Ranch PUD Preliminary Plan, as a 

Noise Impact Study was undertaken for Homestead North, which is similarly located immediately 

adjacent to Briargate Parkway. The Homestead North Noise Impact Study recommended a minimum 6-

foot-high noise barrier along Briargate Parkway arterial road to reduce noise levels in the adjacent 

proposed development below 67 decibels. Based on this previous recommendation, a screen wall is 

proposed is proposed along the rear of the lots backing to Briargate Parkway. This screen wall is labeled 

on the PUD Preliminary Plan.  

 


